Selectmen's Meeting Monday, March 23, 2015

Chairman Morgan called the meeting to order at 4:45 PM. Present were Selectmen Richard Morgan, Franklin Riley and Robert Freeman, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who recorded the minutes. Also present were Cemetery Trustees Roy Barron and Rick St. Jean.

Barron informed the Board that the transmission went in the pickup that the Cemetery employees use to haul the leaves and debris. He questioned whether a Town vehicle could be used to do this. The Board stated that they are unable to provide a vehicle.

Discussion took place on how often the debris would need to be hauled and whether a trailer could be used as an option.

Morgan stated that if this had been known prior to Town Meeting, budget adjustments could have been made to accommodate a trailer purchase.

The Selectmen and Cemetery Trustees agreed to look into solutions and get back together in a few weeks to discuss them further.

Being no further input, Morgan made a motion to adjourn. Freeman seconded. A unanimous vote was taken.

Adjourned at 4:55 PM.	
Richard H. Morgan, Chairman	
Franklin R. Riley	
Robert C. Freeman	

To be approved 3/30/2015